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The Executive Council of the Middle Bucks Institute of Technology (MBIT) is pleased to provide ongoing 
updates about the school’s search for a new Administrative Director. The Executive Council thanks the 174 
members of the MBIT community who completed the feedback survey which was open from May 16, 2022 
through June 3, 2022.  The input provided by parents, guardians, community members, taxpayers, students, 
and staff is instrumental in building a profile for the ideal candidate.  The survey results will be used by the 

Executive Council to inform decisions throughout the Administrative Director search process.

Please Indicate the Group That Best  
Represents You - Select All That Apply.
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Please Rank the Priority of Each of the Following Areas,  
Specific to the New Administrative Director’s  

Focus in His/Her First year.
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Please Rank the Importance of the Following 
Traits and Characteristics of the New Administrative Director.
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